ANIMAL PROTECTION LEAGUE

Homeward Bound Adoption Center
2111 S. Third Street’
Burlington, IA 52601

Phone (319) 753-0401 or (319) 753-2802 |
Fax (319) 753-6337 E-mail FirstMed1@aol.com

July 13,1999

Gregory Popovich
2514 El Paso Grande
Henderson, NV- §9014

Dear Mr. Popovich,

The Animal Protection League, the Feline Festival, and the
Homeward Bound Animal Adoption Center extemd our most sincere
support for your efforts on behalf of shelter pets. Youwr unique style of
training and ose of sheiter animals in your show lends credence to our
belicf that all pets are a joy to be cherished, a responsibility for a
lifetime, and of great purpose and value in the world. Thank you for
sharing this important message to all of those you eatertain

We wish you continued success,

Sincerely,

B oA ar

Barb Adrian, President
Animal Protection Leagne -



